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We are just one week away from Alumni Weekend 2022.  Make sure to review information in
this Newsletter about the upcoming weekend activities.  We look forward to seeing you all
very soon.  

 

31st Annual Golf Classic

If you haven't already registered, you still have time.  Click here to print the Golf Outing
Registration Form.

 

Honor Class Coordinators
If you would like information on the plans for your class to celebrate your special year, reach
out to the coordinators at the email address provided.

  1962 - 60 Year Class          Dr. William Fisher                      bill-barbfisher@hotmail.com
 
  1972 – 50 Year Class         Stephen/Rebecca Massengill       massengills1023@yahoo.com
 
  1982 – 40 Year Class         Bill Summitt                              bsummitt64@yahoo.com
 
  1992 – 30 Year Class         Heidi (Brazzell) Myers                myersh@mitchell.k12.in.us
 
  1997 – 25 Year Class         Sheila (Dunder) Taylor               sheilamariet@yahoo.com
 
  2002 – 20 Year Class         Jenny Jeffries                           jeljeffr@hotmail.com
 
  2012 - 10 Year Class          Gati Wankyo                            gwankyo@gmail.com
 
  2017 – 5 Year Class           Lal Chawngthu                         lp.thara@gmail.com
 
  2022 – Newest Year          Samantha Golden                     sgolden423@gmail.com

 

Class Reunion Locations
1962 - 60 Year Class            Band Room
 
1972 – 50 Year Class           Cafeteria
 
1982 – 40 Year Class           Library
 
1992 – 30 Year Class           Science
 
1997 – 25 Year Class           History
 
2002 – 20 Year Class           Home Ec Room
 
2012 - 10 Year Class            English
 
2017 – 5 Year Class             Gym – Reserved tables
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2022 – Newest Year             Gym – Reserved Tables
 

Schedule at a Glance

Click here to get a larger version of the Schedule at a Glance.
 

Housing/Hotel Options
In order for you to plan your stay for Homecoming Weekend.  See attached listing of hotels
in the surrounding area for you to choose.  Hotel Listing

 

Letters -
Have a memory to share, a new address or
just want to say "Hello?"  Click here . . . 
 
Write Us!
We will share your letter in the future
Alumni Echo newsletters.

 

Notes from Alumnus
Sue (Jones) Hinkle - Class of 1981 - I work at the General Conference (Adventist
World Radio), I have two grown sons, five grandchildren and expecting another in
November.
 
Cindy (Kassner) Ortmann - Class of 1982 - I have been married 36+ years and have
2 grown sons.  I have been an Office Manager/Locksmith for 23+ years.  I am thankful for
the ability to catch up with friends from afar thru Facebook.  As time marches on, each
graduating class is looking younger and younger, to me.  :)
 
Cindy (Allen) Solis - Class of 1973 - I retired from 35 years of teaching this past June.
 
Jeff Adair - Class of 1985 - Still working, not ready to retire anytime soon.
 
Julia (Link) Pickett - Class of 2002 - I graduated with my Masters in Social Work from
Boston University in 2017.  I am a Licensed Clinical Social Worker and have my own private
practice treating individuals, families and couples for a range of mental health issues. 
 Daniel and I celebrated our 18th anniversary earlier this year.  We have two spirited,
inquisitive daughters:  Bella (8) and Emma (4).
 
Carol (Martin) Gohn - Class of 1966 - Lived in Georgia for 35 years.  We love the
beach.  We are blessed with good health.
 
Don Schwerin - Class of 1972 - Married to Gail (Klooster) Schwerin.  We have 3
daughters, 3 grandchildren.  Semi-retired.
 
April (Vest) Tracy - Class of 1966 - Retired RN.  Wife to my best friend, mother of a
daughter and a son and a grandmother to a granddaughter and 2 grandsons.  Live on a
farm and since retiring from nursing I have been raising sheep and enjoying the farm.
 
Katie (Lounds) Stowell - Class of 2018 - Got married and moved to Arkansas.
 
Kelly (Draper) Taitano - Class of 1985 - I am now the K-1 teacher at Indianapolis
Junior Academy.  
 

 

In Memory . . .
David Haygood, Class of 1963
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David Raymond Haygood, 80, of Freedom, IN, entered into rest July
27, 2022.  Born May 29, 1942 to Leslie and Dorothy (Hilligoss)
Haygood of Ingalls, IN, he is survived by his wife Sylvia (Curtis),
daughter Tina Smith, sons David Jeffrey and Draven, granddaughters
Christa (Larry) McConnell, Kaitlin (Daniel) Newforth, and Laken (Seth)
White, grandsons Ethan and Caleb Smith.  He was preceded in death
by his parents, brother Noah, Edward and James, sisters Norma
Denger, Clara Sewell, and Martha Schoolcraft, several nieces and
nephews.  He was a member of the Spencer Seventh-day Adventist
Church.  
 
Before retiring, he worked at Harris Pine Mills, Western Electric, and
General Electric.
 
He is sorely missed by family and friends who are looking forward to
the resurrection to be reunited, never to part again.

 

News from around the Campus 
 

School Year Theme
 
We start our school year with a new commitment and spiritual theme to guide us.  This
year's theme is
 

Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has come. The old
has gone, the new is here!

 
2 Corinthians 5:17

Welcome to the New School Year
 
We have started of the 2022-2023 school year with excitement and loads of fun.  This
includes the traditional Handshake and Baughmania!!!

Welcome to Indiana Academy
New and Old Friends

Baughmania - 2022



Weekend Activities
 
The students had a bonfire vespers to close the Sabbath that included singing, fellowship and
s'mores.  What an amazing way to spend your weekend at IA. Then for Sunday, we loaded
the canoes and tubes and hit the White River for an adventure.

Girls and Guys Dorm Retreats

The Girl's enjoyed Sabbath service and
fellowship in the outdoors.

The Girl's had the
opportunity to learn
archery and painting
Inspirational Rocks to
place around Campus.

The Guy's enjoyed a
Saturday night
movie and Soccer on
Sunday!

The RA's prepared
and presented the
Sabbath Service.

Music Department Perform at Cicero SDA Church
 
What a wonderful Sabbath service at Cicero Seventh-day Adventist Church on September
24th, that included the Choralanas, Keynotes, Gracenotes and a flute quartet.  If you weren't
able to join us, click below to watch the Service.

 

https://youtu.be/5EKEPkpWVWk


Education Fair - History & the Bible
 
Indiana Academy welcomed elementary school students from across the state to have a
hands on experience of Bible times.  Students volunteered to assist as Bible guides and
provide support and leadership at the various stations.  Stations included ancient kingdoms,
pottery, live stock, crafts, learning Hebrew, the Sanctuary, David & Goliath and bread.  The
day ended with a special presentation by Rich Aguilera about the flood.

Fall Week of Prayer
 
We had an amazing Week of Prayer exploring the themes and messages in Isiah 58.  We
were joined by Anderson SDA Church, Hobbs SDA Church, Cicero SDA Church and Glendale
SDA Church.  This week of prayerful study, with the theme #blessedtobeablessing, is setting
the stage to our refocused Project 58 community service and engagement initiative.

https://youtu.be/5EKEPkpWVWk


Week of Prayer ended with Communion and
an Agape Feast.

Project 58
 
As part of our refocused Project 58, IA is partnering with Anderson, Cicero, Hobbs and
Glendale SDA Churches.  Our activities included: 

Community Center & Land Cleanup in Anderson
Baking cookies and distributing them to the community with Surveys in Cicero
Cleaning up around the Glendale Church property
Assisting the Hobbs Church with cleaning

We are excited about the partnerships with our fellow churches and supporting our
community.

 

Meet our New Director of Student Evangelism & Recruiting
Kaili Kimbrow
Tell us a little about you
 
I recently moved to IA from Kettering, Ohio, where I worked in Human Resources at
Kettering Health. Prior to that I graduated from Southern Adventist University with degrees
in Business and Music. I enjoy music (harp, piano, organ), decorating, cooking, traveling,
and spending time with friends.
 
 
What excites you about working at Indiana Academy?
 
The students! I am excited to get to know each student and be part of the Indiana Academy
family. I love it here already!
 
Continue Reading

 

Help us buy a new Alto Saxophone

https://bloomerang-bee.s3.amazonaws.com/images/clapton_cysx6cjdvalm_us_west_2_rds_amazonaws_com_indianaacademy/September%202022%20Newsletter/Kaili%20Kimbrow%20-%20getting%20to%20know%20you.pdf


 
We are raising funds to purchase a much needed Alto Saxophone for our Band
Program.  See pictures below of our current saxophone that was purchased in

1996 - 26 years ago.   
 

We would also appreciate any gently used instruments that you would like to
donate for our students to play.  If you have questions, give our Band Director,

Robert Leal, a call at 317-984-3575.
 

The students in our IA Band appreciate your support!

Give Now
 

Mission Statement
 

Educating the whole student to know and serve God in their community.
 

October 9                         Fall Festival - Gymnasium
October 12                       PSAT Tests (Sophomore/Juniors)
October 12                       Senior Day at Andrews University
October 16                       Sunday School
October 16 - 24                History Trip (Juniors)
October 19 - 23                Home Leave
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Alumni Association Board
President - Jeff Twomley '80 (Interim)
Vice President - Jeff Twomley '80
Past President - Jimmy Arnett '74
Communication/Historian - Kathy Griffin '86
Secretary - Jennifer Arellano Ball '88
Treasurer - Martin Kendall '81
Principal - Steve Baughman '98
Golf Committee Chair - Bill Summitt '82
Board Members -

Rich Boggess '84
Bruce Jacobs '83
Bonny Dent '84
Jon Fletcher '84
Andrew Mobley '77
Dwight Thompson '77
Lorenzo Shepherd '77
Janet White '69
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